
                                                                                                   
 

Hill View Primary Academy 
 

EYFStival Monday 1st July 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As a special treat for the children, on the last week of school we would like to 
celebrate their first year at Hill View by ending with a festival party called ‘EYFStival’. 
The children will be making flower crowns, festival flags and tickets at school on the 
Monday and Tuesday. On Wednesday 24th July, please could the children come to 
school dressed for a festival. This could be as simple as brightly coloured clothes, 
shorts and a t-shirt (no flipflops or backless sandals). However, the more glitter and 
face gems the better! We will be having a dancing disco in the QUAD and will boogie 
the afternoon away to summer tunes! The children will have to show their entry 
band to the ticket master and there will be festival games such as hook a duck, find a 
coin and hoopla.  
 
Please could the children also bring in a small snack for themselves to have at the 
party. E.g. an apple or a small bag of cookies. Please ensure the bag or the 
Tupperware box is named. Please can you ensure that the snack does not contain 
nuts.  
 
Once again, we would like to thank you all for your amazing support over the past 
year. All your children have been a complete privilege to teach, and we will be very 
sad to see them fly the nest.  
 
Our year is coming to an end, you’ve grown so much and made great friends. We’ve 
had lovely times along the way, your smiles cheer us up, each and every day. So, 
remember you’re fantastic, little shining stars, keep being incredible and just perfect 
as you are. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
EYFS Team 

Mrs Burton, Mrs Jenner, Miss Porter, Mrs Ayles & Mrs Hamlyn       
 

 
 


